
Rupert Raj 
Gender N tWorker 
PO Box 1224 Station A 
Toronto Ont Canada MSW 1G7 

Dear Rupert: 

 Haight St #  
San Francisco CA 94117 

July I► , 1989 

Lons time, no hear. What's going on? I'm curious as to whether 
you are still publishing Gender NetWorker, and if I should 
continue to run your ad in FTM. The last issue I saw of Gender 
NetWorker was #2 (August '88). Please advise. 

Also, I am still wondering if you'd like me to list Gender 
Net 1orker in my upcoming third edition of I 1FORMATION FOR THE 
FEMALE-TO-HALE and, if so, how the listing should read. Ari 
Kane's Human Outreach & Achievement Institute in Boston has agreed 
to publish the third edition for me, rhich is really good news. 

Hope all's wall rith you. As for me, I'm still kickin', thou h 
not very high. 




